
 

 

12th October 2018  
  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Drama Club- Years 4-6 

  
Next half term we will be running an after school drama club for students in Year 4, 5 and 6 every 
Tuesday from Tuesday 6th November- Tuesday 11th December. The sessions will last for one hour each 
from 3:30pm- 4.30pm.  
 
We will be exploring a range of drama techniques such as mime, movement, freeze frames, thought 
tunnels and hot seating. We will be using different texts such as Matilda throughout the sessions to 
adapt and apply our dramatic skills too.  
 

Drama club would be a great club for anyone who has an interest in acting and anyone who is confident 

in showing off their skills to others! Places on the club will be offered on a first come first serve basis, as 

there is only a limited amount of spaces. 

 

If you’d like your child to take part, please return the reply slip below to the school office. 

 

Kind regards,  
 
Jess Jones 
Year 1 Teacher 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Drama Club- Years 4-6  

 
Child’s Name:_______________________________________________ Class:______________  
  

I give permission for my child to attend Drama Club every Tuesday from 6th November- 11th December    
[  ]   
  

My child will be:  
picked up at 4.30pm from the main school entrance foyer    /    picked up from Owl Club after 4.30pm. 
(delete as applicable)  
  

Signed:_______________________________________(Parent/carer) Date:________________  
 


